
 
 

 

December 16, 2019 

 

Patrick Lennberg 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman St, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: Bradford Mesa Quarry, File No. M-2019-046, Extension Request 

 

Patrick:  

 

The Bradford Mesa Quarry of Huerfano County, CO requests a 60 day extension of the decision 

date, currently set on January 2, 2020, for their current DRMS 112c application.  This is to 

provide time for the applicant to address the concerns detailed in the Preliminary Adequacy 

Review letter. Application text and all maps will be resubmitted prior to the new requested 

decision date of February 29, 2020 as part of the Adequacy Review process.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at any time with further questions regarding this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

M. Katie Todt, P.G. 

Greg Lewicki and Associates 

(314) 704-4505 

 

 

 

CC: Rock Southway, Southway Construction; Paul Bottini, Southway Construction 

 

 

 

 

 


